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Bethell holding Christmas bazaar

The 2017 edition of the Christmas Bazaar in support of Bethell hospice will be held Nov. 18.

It will run from 9 am. to 3 p.m. a Inglewood Community Centre, 15825 McLaughlin Rd.

There will be a selection of knitted goods, homemade baking, and jams, jewelry, unique gifts, handmade items and hand-sewn gifts,
along with a silent auction.

All donations of homemade baking, jams, knitted items, handmade gifts, hand sewn items etc. will be gladly accepted for sale.
Those who would like to donate items or help out with the bazaar are asked to call email to tricia.cain@hotmail.com
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